
 

You are invited to join the 

Summer Reading Challenge  
by visiting your local library between 8th July 
and 16th September – it’s FREE to take part! 

Find out about our free summer family events 
here: bit.ly/leedslibrariesevents 

 

And sign up to our Children and Families 
eNewsletter here: 

bit.ly/CFLibrariesNewsletter 


